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Dear Fellow-workers,
Ruth and I praise God for your love 
and financial support for us and the 
Pensacola Hospitality House.

“For I, the LORD, do not change. . .”  
(Malachi 3:6). Thankfully, God never changes!

CHANGES
Changes are part of our everyday lives. Many of us 
recently changed our clocks for daylight savings time. 
People change many things—their hair color, jobs, and 
much more. Similarly, there are many changes on the 
horizon for me and Ruth.

First of all, we believe traveling to the Staff Conference 
in June up to Wisconsin would be very hard on Ruth’s 
health, so we plan to attend the conference by Zoom. 
Unfortunately, the meals we eat while participating via 
Zoom will not be the same as if we were there enjoying 
the food in person!

Secondly, beginning August 1, we are planning to shift over 
to Ambassador status with Cadence.

In some ways, very little will change. We will still be 
ministering to the military community here in Pensacola, 
and we will still be active in the chapel program as we share 
the good news of the gospel with military men, women, 

and their families. Financial love gifts given to us and the 
Pensacola Hospitality House will still be tax-deductible.

In other ways, we will experience new changes. Some of the 
things Cadence requires of full-time missionaries will no 
longer be required of us or will be left up to us to choose. 
For example, we will no longer be required to go to staff 
conferences, but we can attend if we choose to do so.

If you have any questions, we will be happy to give you 
more information. We would love to hear from you, how 
God is working in you and through you.

In Him,

Skip & Ruth
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